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�e Bulletin is 100% online

�is format allows us to o�er photos, color, 
more timely content, and saves a lot of paper 
and trees. For those without email, with dial up 
connections, or with incompatible software we 
will continue to mail the Bulletin. 
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Submit a story or photo!

Do you have a story or photo that you would 
like to share?  Please send it in to us!

Email: wacbulletin@yahoo.com

WAC Technical T�s

We still have a few WAC Technical T�s left. 
Available sizes: S, M, L, XL, XXL

Just $20
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Basic Climbing Class Update

Continued on Page 5  >

�e 2009 basic climbing class is coming to 
a close.  We are all looking forward to a suc-
cessful summit attempt on Mt. Baker the �rst 
weekend of June, and we are keeping our �n-
gers crossed that the weather will hold up for 
just one more week!  
 
�is past month the students ventured through 
Snoqualmie Pass area on their Alpine climbs 
with ascents of the Tooth and Mt. Catherine, 

Snoqualmie and Denny.   Have no fear --- they 
did not stumble into these later peaks because 
they couldn�t �nd the usual climbs of Kend-
all, Lundin or Red.  High avalanche danger 
guided us away from these slide prone slopes 
to safer terrain.  We had an incredible turn out 
of instructors for the weekend, and appreciate 
all the support and expertise that was put into 
the decision making process.

Students of the Basic Climbing Class practice ascending out of a crevasse at Snow II.

photo by Jan-Kristian Markiewicz
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Washington Alpine Club

Incorporated 1916     Incorporated 1923 

Member Of
Federation of Western Outdoor Clubs, 

Washington Trails Association, Washington 
Environmental Council, Washington Wilderness 

Coalition, and MidFORC Coalition

�e primary purpose of this club is to encourage the 
healthful enjoyment of the great outdoors, to preserve 

its natural beauty and to promote good fellowship 
among all lovers of nature.

P.O. Box 352, Seattle, WA 98111 
www.washingtonalpineclub.org
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Publicity  . . . . . . . . . . . . .             Kay Ishi 206.528.5630
Cabin Supply . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                 Tami Sargent
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By Laws . . . . . . . . .          Dave Mitchell 425.235.1039

Is Your Contact Info Current?

You can check these things on the Washington Alpine Club website: www.wacweb.org.  If your 
address or email address changes please let us know!

Moving?
Send change of address forms to: 
Washington Alpine Club 
PO Box 352, Seattle, WA 98111 
Or email Dave Mitchell at: 
dtmitch@mindspring.com

New Email Address?
To update your email address log on to www. wacweb.org.  If you don�t have an account, you 
can use the shared name and password: User name: climbing   Password: climbon
�anks -George Snelling, Mike Garrison, Sim Larkin

President’s CornerWAC Calendar
Ongoing

Next Board Meeting - September

Next Bulletin - September

June 6 Work Party at Guye Cabin

July 6-10 Summit Endurance Running Camp (FCA)

       11-12 Seattle to Portland Bike Ride

       18 Cabin Work Party

August 1-2 Snoqualmie Pass Trail Runs

             15 Cabin Work Partyn & Annual Summer Party

             22/23 RHAPSODY Bike Ride

September ?? ICO Train the Trainer

                    19 Cabin Work Party

October 10 Cabin Work Party

               18 Annual Club Meeting

November 14/15? MOFA Class

December 13 New Snow Dinner

Join the WACList on Yahoo

If you want to get mail on the WAC email list, join the yahoo group at: 
http://groups.yahoo.com/group/waclist/

Post message:
waclist@yahoogroups.com
Subscribe:
waclist-subscribe@yahoogroups.com

Important: You must be a current member!  We have to approve you before you can join, so 
please put your name in the comment section.
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June 2009
by Mike Mahanay

President’s Corner

Summer is here! Western Washington is 
incredibly beautiful right now. We have hav-
ing perfect weather to get outdoors with our 
friends. A lot of the snow is now gone from 
Guye Cabin. Avalanche lilies and Skunk Cab-
bage are in full bloom. As it always has since 
it was planted in the 1930�s Chef Nelson�s 
rhubarb will soon be coming up in the Cabin 
garden, signaling that the summer hiking/
climbing season is here.

�e mountains are so amazingly beautiful right 
now in their sunny glory. �e views from his-
toric Guye Cabin are spectacular. Guye Peak, 
Kendall Peak, Red Mountain and Snoqualmie 
Mountain shimmer in the warm summer light. 
Snoqualmie Pass is warm and green, and soon 
the trails will be melted out. Take a day, or a 
weekend, and get out of Seattle! Pick a place 
in the mountains, either familiar or brand new, 
and go for a visit. We are very lucky to live 
in such a wonderful area and have great easy 
access to lakes, hikes, climbs, and bike rides.

In May the climbing class did their ascents 
of the Snoqualmie Peaks. Last weekend they 
were on the Nisqually Glacier, and coming 
up next weekend they will be on big Mount 
Baker. WAC teams will soon be on El Dorado, 
Mount Adams, Mount Olympus, and Mount 

Rainier! �e WAC is full of backcountry skiers 
and they have been out every month. Many 
are doing �Turns all Year�! Mike Beck says �the 
only thing better than skiing in the winter, is 
skiing in the summer�! �e WAC is such a 
unique special club, full of really neat people. 

We�ll all go o� in di�erent directions all over 
the world this summer, (some of us have 
already) �ere are important dates that you 
will not want to miss, so keep an eye on the 
WAC Calendar.

On August 15 we will have our annual Sum-
mer Party at Guye Cabin from 3pm to 10 
pm. We�ll have a BBQ at 6pm and hopefully 
afterwards we�ll be entertained by the Bunk 
42 Band!  If you only come up once all sum-
mer this is the day! Bring your favorite potluck 
dish, renew old friendships and make some 
new ones, enjoy the beauty of the high country 
in summer! �e Cabin should be open by 8 
am if not sooner.  �is is an excellent chance 
to get some quality social time in with these 
amazing folks that make up our unique magi-
cal Club. Come on up!

I am continually amazed when I see Guye 
Cabin. It is such a fantastic place. So many 
people have stepped up and volunteered a day 

or more to make improvements, �x things, put 
things in order, or simply give support. �ey 
took an idea and made it a reality.  Summer is 
a perfect time to visit our Cabin to relax and 
enjoy the mountain summer! If you are lucky 
you might even have it to yourself. Bring your 
friends and family up to see it.

If you like to paint, chop wood, or do moun-
tain chores come on up for a �Mostly Second 
Saturday� work party!  �is Saturday, June 06 
is the next one. �en July 18, and August 15 
before the Summer Party.

Just a reminder, this will be the last Bulletin 
until the September edition!

All of the WAC  is looking forward to a fan-
tastic summer bringing lasting memories to 
re�ect back on in the future!

�e Washington Alpine Club is on Facebook!

Invite your friends to join us.

Facebook is yet another way to keep up with the Washington Alpine Club.  Once you�ve joined 
Facebook, go to the WAC page and join the group.  And invite your friends to join the group.  
You can connect with other WAC members, get information on upcoming events and post 
messages for other members.

Just click on the Facebook logo on on the right to visit the WAC Page.




